Community Relations Committee
(CRC)
Meeting Notes
January 15, 2020

The January meeting of the Community Relations Committee was held J anuary 15%
in the Annex at 11:00 a.m. Present were Janet DelSardo, Ed Jamison, Rory Potter,

Billie Velazquez and Board Liaison, Merlin Mohr. Nancy Alexander, Rosemary
Grimmet, and Gwen Imhoff, were absent.

New Business —

Janet said that she has gotten the following dates for our coming events:
March 21%~ CPR, AED, Heimlich?

May 23" — Hurricane Seminar (If we elect to have one.)
September 19" - Health Fair

0Old Business —

Janet will contact Shelly Hassey to arrange the CPR, AED for March.

For the Hurricane Seminar, Billie will contact Mellanee Roberts.

Closer to September, Janet will contact the pharmacy about the Health Fair. Rory
said that she will contact Beverly Heald about getting some of her books, Planning
Your Farewell Party, to have for sale.

It was suggested that we get Steve Baker to have a Medicare talk for October or

November. Rory will contact him and get back with Janet and she will get with
Shannon to set a date.

We again discussed scheduling someone from the MUD to discuss the widening of
Clear Creek. Janet will contact Ron Gerlach.

It was brought up again about having someone with the alarm people to come. We
decided not to because they were here not too long ago.

Our next regular monthly meeting will be on Wed., February 19" | at 11 a.m. in the
Annex. '

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:40 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Rory Potter



